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EPD Watershed Protection Branch 
 

Notice of Service Line Inventory (SLI) Spreadsheet and 
Guidance Manual for Public Water Systems 

The Georgia Environmental Protection Division (EPD) Watershed Protection Branch, 
pursuant to the federal Lead and Copper Rule Revisions (LCRR), has finalized the 
procedures for public water systems to submit their Service Line Inventory (SLI) to 
EPD by the federal deadline of October 16, 2024.  The SLI Spreadsheet and 
Guidance Manual have been finalized and are now available on EPD’s drinking water 
webpage, at https://epd.georgia.gov/watershed-protection-branch/drinking-water. 
 
As noted in the Guidance Manual, further guidance on the SLI submission process is 
anticipated to be released in Summer 2023. 
 
For related questions, please contact Mr. Manny Patel of the Watershed Protection 
Branch at manny.patel@dnr.ga.gov or (470) 524-0585. 
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